
 

 

 

MEDIA ALERT 
 
 

INVITATION FROM THE OFFICE OF THE MINISTER OF TOURISM, 
MR MARTHINUS VAN SCHALKWYK 

 
 

The National Department of Tourism (NDT) and South African Tourism (SAT) have recently 
concluded an in-depth and detailed study of the impact of the 2010 FIFA World Cup™ on the 
tourism industry.  
The Minister of Tourism, Mr Marthinus van Schalkwyk, invites you to the presentation of these 
findings.  
  
Date:  Monday, 6th December  
Venue: SA Tourism offices, 90 Protea Road,  
Chislehurston, Sandton, Johannesburg 
Time: 14h00 for 14h30 until 15h30 
  
Please RSVP to: 
  
South African Tourism                                           National Department of Tourism 
Thandiwe Mathibela                                               Sweetness Mokwena 
011-895-3177                                                         012-310-3538 
thandiwe@southafrica.net                                      smokwena@tourism.gov.za 
  
Ministry of Tourism 
Natasha Rockman 
021-465-7240 
nrockman@tourism.gov.za 
  

 


